

**To:** Peter Attia[mary@attiamedical.com]  
**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Mon 6/25/2018 7:55:57 PM  
**Subject:** Re: labs for Jeffrey

great!

On Jun 25, 2018, at 3:42 PM, Mary Stephens <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Sounds good 💎

Mary Stephens | Atria Medical, PC | Director of Business Administration | [REDACTED]

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Monday, June 25, 2018 12:34 PM  
**To:** Mary Stephens <[REDACTED]>  
**Subject:** Re: labs for Jeffrey

sounds like a plan...but may we wait to schedule the blood draw until closer to the week of July 9!? I don't want us to have to go back and forth and keep changing things!! ;)

On Jun 25, 2018, at 1:20 PM, Mary Stephens <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Peter won't be there but I am sure we can get his labs done that week if that is best and then they can review a different date when they are both back in he city of by phone.

Mary Stephens | Atria Medical, PC | Director of Business Administration | [REDACTED]

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Monday, June 25, 2018 10:01 AM  
**To:** Mary Stephens <[REDACTED]>  
**Subject:** Re: labs for Jeffrey

Mary, Jeffrey will not be back to NY this Thursday/Friday...he says we can do this the week of July 9th...might Peter be around that week?

On Jun 25, 2018, at 11:15 AM, Mary Stephens <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Hi [REDACTED],

I hope all is well. Following up on Jeffrey's schedule for this Thursday/ Friday to see if we will be able to do a blood draw

and have Peter meet with him. Peter can only meet Friday as Thursday is crazy.

Look forward to hearing back

Best,

Mary

Mary Stephens | Attia Medical, PC | Director of Business Administration [REDACTED]

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Monday, June 18, 2018 9:47 AM

**To:** Mary Stephens <[REDACTED]>

**Cc:** Peter Attia <[REDACTED]>

**Subject:** Re: labs for Jeffrey

suepr!

On Jun 18, 2018, at 12:46 PM, Mary Stephens  
<[REDACTED]> wrote:

Thanks! I'll circle back Monday.

Best,

Mary

Mary Stephens | Attia Medical,  
PC | Director of Business  
Administration | [REDACTED]  
[REDACTED]

On Jun 18, 2018, at 7:06 AM, [REDACTED]  
[REDACTED] > wrote:

Lets revisit all of this on Monday  
June 25th! We need to be closer  
to the date...thanks!

On Jun 16, 2018, at  
11:42 AM, Peter  
Attia  
<[REDACTED]>  
[REDACTED] wrote:

Hi guys, just spoke  
with JE. [REDACTED], I  
understand he'll be  
back in NYC around  
the 28<sup>th</sup> and 29<sup>th</sup>.  
Assuming that  
happens, can we get a  
blood draw (Mary  
can coordinate) on  
either day, in the  
morning?  
Also, I'd love to see  
him that day, if  
schedules permit.  
Mary is off grid this  
weekend, so no need  
to respond now!

thank you,

Peter

**Peter Attia, M.D.** | Attia Medical,  
PC [REDACTED]

The information contained in this transmission may  
contain privileged and confidential information,  
including patient information protected by federal  
and state privacy laws. It is intended only for the use  
of the person(s) named above. If you are not the  
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any  
review, dissemination, distribution, or duplication of  
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are  
not the intended recipient, please contact the  
sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the  
original message.